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Dear Parents and Carers,       Friday 18th October 2019 

 

Welcome to our Friday Bulletin.    

. 
Let’s Get Reading! 
From next half term there will be a “Phonics Bug Reader of the Week” award every week for the 
child who logs on and reads the most each week. Teachers will receive emails every week 
highlighting how much the App is being used and by whom.  Each week’s winner will receive a 
raffle ticket.  This ticket will then be entered into a draw at the end of every half term.  The lucky 
winning ticket will receive a book token!  So come on, let’s get reading! Please note that the 
school’s code that should be entered at the bottom of the login page is ckgs. 
 
Aldi Stickers 
Just a reminder that the deadline for filling our sticker poster is fast approaching.  We have until 3rd 
of November to complete the chart.  We are doing really well and it would be lovely to be able to 
enter our little school in the draw.  So please, keep asking friends and family if they have any 
stickers to spare and let’s cross the finishing line together! 
 
Freda’s Menu 
Parents should note that when we return next half term, the dinner menu will recommence Week 
1, Day 1.  Thank you. 
 
JAM in Church 
On Monday 28th October our EYFS children will be attending ‘Jesus and Me’ club in church with 
Carolyn at 9.30am. 
 
Bonfire and Halloween Safety. 
PC Karen Dakin will be in school at 9.30am on Monday 28th October to speak with Class 2 about 
bonfire and Halloween safety.  I’m sure this will be a very informative event. 
 
Tempest Photography 
On Wednesday 30th October Tempest Photography will be in school in the morning to take 
individual and family photos of the children.   
 
Boxes of Hope 
We’re pleased to say that school will again be supporting less fortunate children in Romania this 
year through a shoe box appeal. The organising charity will be ‘Boxes of Hope’ who are a 
Cumbrian organisation with a proven track record of bringing light into young lives at Christmas 
time. A leaflet has been attached for your information. I’d very much encourage all children to get 
involved in this very worthy campaign. Please could any boxes be returned ASAP.  The deadline 
for collection is the 12th November. 
http://www.boxesofhopecumbria.co.uk/  

http://www.boxesofhopecumbria.co.uk/


 

                   

 
 
 
Poppy Appeal 
As usual, school will be collecting for the Royal British Legion. A selection of poppies and other 
gifts for Remembrance Day can now be found at the school office.  Please pop in to make a 
donation and select your poppy.   
 
Sports Hall Athletics 

Years 5 & 6 will be taking part in an Athletics competition at KSGS on Thursday 31st October in a 

combined team with Asby School.  We will be leaving school at 9.00am and return after 12.30pm. 

(The children will take a packed lunch with them).  A school kit will be provided, children just need 

to bring trainers, a water bottle and warm jumper. 

Class 2 Trip to Liverpool – 5th November 

As part of their Topic of Ancient Egyptians and also RE, Class 2 will have a great opportunity to 

spend a day in Liverpool visiting the newly re-furbished Egyptology section of the World Museum. 

Later in the day, they will spend some time at the Catherdral, then participate in a guided tour of a 

synagogue. The cost for each child will be £10, thanks to the generous assistance of Friends. This 

promises to be an amazing experience for the children. Please note that as with all trips, school 

may have to cancel if sufficient funds are not raised from voluntary contributions.  If you would like 

to stagger your payment, please speak to the school office. 

Autumn Forest School 

On Friday 8th November the whole school will be involved in a day full of exciting outdoor activities 

as part of a Forest School day.  Children should come to school in warm clothes, suitable for 

getting mucky (!), a warm coat and wellies. 

Orienteering Class 2 

You may like to know that all the children will be starting a weekly Orienteering activity which will 

take place every Thursday for the next few weeks, beginning on the 31st October. All the children 

will be involved in some fabulous activities.  It should be an amazing learning experience! 

Message from Mrs Nye 

If you have any spare small boxes (shoe box or similar) and coloured plastic from your recycling, 

please can you drop them into school.  Many thanks. 

After School Clubs 

The new After School Clubs for next half term will be the following: 

Monday Gymnastics with John 

Tuesday Action Ants – Obstacle Courses 

Wednesday Craft Club with Mrs Nye 

Thursday Film Club with Mrs Nye 

Friday  Moky Fit – Please note Friday 1st November and Friday 8th November will be 

animation class with Mrs Nye as Moky Fit are unable to come the first 2 weeks.  

 
 



 

                   

Friends  
 
I’m sad to say that there was a disappointing turnout at the Friends meeting last week. We know 

that it is difficult, sometimes impossible to attend meetings, but without continued support, the 

children of this generation may not get to benefit in the way that previous generations have. 

Regardless of whether people join the committee, every parent (and grandparent?) should 

consider themselves eligible to join in and help make a difference. 

Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School 

Who are we? – A group made up of Parents/Carers and members of the local community. 

What do we do? – We organise fundraising events for the school. 

Why do we do it? – All money raised by the friends goes directly to benefit the children in the 

school. 

It is used to buy equipment, pays for transport, heavily subsidises residential trips, contributes 

towards the cost of trips. 

When do we have meetings? – We meet approximately 4 times a year (including the AGM). Our 

meetings are relaxed and enthusiastic where everyone is invited and all ideas are welcome. 

Do you think you could get involved? 

Do you have any fundraising ideas? 

Come and have your say about how we spend the hard earned money we raise. 

Please come along to our AGM. 

Wednesday 13th November 2019 in School at 6pm 

Did you know that you could help Crosby Ravensworth C.E Primary School whilst doing your 

shopping online? 

NO….. 

Well you can. 

By installing the app: 

Then choose us as your cause. 

Each time you check out you give us money for free. 

 



 

                   

Many online stores give money back when you buy from them. 

So please sign up and help us today. 

 

Don’t forget our  

     Collection on  

           MONDAY 9th DECEMBER 

Summary of dates for your diary: 

Monday 28th October   EYFS JAM in Church 

Monday 28th October   Class 2 Bonfire Night/Halloween safety 

Wednesday 30th October  Tempest Photos  

Thursday 31st October  Class 2 Orienteering Begins 

Thursday 31st October  Y5/6 Sports Hall Athletics 

Tuesday 5th November  Class2 Trip to Liverpool 

Wednesday 6th November  Class 2 Cinema Trip 

Friday 8th November   Nasal Flu inoculation  

Friday 8th November   Forest School Day 

Monday 11th November  Remembrance service in church at 10.50am 

Wednesday 13th November  Inter-school quiz at Asby 4.00pm – 5.30pm 

Wednesday 13th November  Friends AGM at 6.30pm in school 

Friday 6th December   School Christmas Fair 5-7pm 

Monday 9th December   Bags2school collection 

Wednesday 11th December  School Play – 6pm 

Wednesday 18th December  Pop in and Play 10.30am – 12.00pm 

Wednesday 18th December  Christmas Community Lunch  

Wednesday 18th December  Church Carols – 6pm   



 

                   

 
After school club   - Week beginning: 28th October 2019 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –   Gymnastics                Thursday – Film Club    
  
Tuesday –     Action Ants                        Friday – Animation Club                        
                                                                            
Wednesday – Craft Club 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 
 
 
......................................................................................................................................................... 

CLASS 2 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………to take part in the 

visit to Liverpool Museum and Synagogue on Tuesday 5th November. 

I enclose a donation of £10 towards the cost.  

 

Signed ……………………………………            Date………………………………………… 

 
 
 


